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Dr. Howard T. Fogstrom

Vice President i
Enginesring Research Associates

507 18th Street, South
Arlingten, Virginia

Dear Dr. Engstrom:
Thank you wery much for your courtesy and cooperataon in review-
ing and returning Professor Cairns' report. Your taking so much time
and thought, amid many other pressing duties, to reply to my 18 Sep-
1 bhave directed my assistants

tember letter is certaxnly appreciatad,
to give most careful consideration to all the observations you have

made in your letter and it is probable that we shall wish to consult
with you in toe near future in connection with some of them.

Your final comment relative to the opportumity which SCAM may
afford for steering young mathematicians into permanent positions in
thls Agency will be given specisl consideration. Your continued think-
ing about this point and further advice from you will oe valuable.

On your next or any subsequent visit we shall ve very glad to make
the appendices to the Cairns® Report available to you for study.

Finally, I wish to assure you of my appreciation of your coopera-
tion and assistance in matters of this sort.
Sincerely,

. RALPA J, CANINE
Major GQemeral, US Amy
Director, Armmoed Forces Security Agency
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M/R Self-explana’wry.g Ref, DIR's 1ltr to Dr. Engstrom seriral 0578
dtd 16 Sep %2 and Dr. Engstrom's ltr to DIR dated 7 Oct 52.
W. F. Friedman, CONS, Ext. 60493
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